

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting July 08, 2000

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at T.O.G.S. Restaurant 4608 Imperial Street, Burnaby, B. C.

To date, we have 313 members, 273 full members, and 40 associates members.

Executive introductions were made, and we welcomed our 5 new members, Doug, Glen, Steve, Dennis, and Penney.

Old Business

- 1. Patrick Weitemeyer gave a report on the June 9, 10 and 11 Sea to Sky ride. It was apparantly a huge success, with the weather being much better than we expreienced in Vancouver. 144 were in attendance enjoying a Poker run and \$600.00 in prizes. Next year will be the 10th Anniversary of this ride.
- 2. June 25 was the American Phoenix Burn Camp, and 48 bikes were in attendance, with 25 "super soakers" being presented to the kids. They were taken on rides and had great fun soaking the counsellors.
- July 01 was the Canada Day Parade in Steveston, with 20 bikes in attendance. Vern apoligized for the conditions the extremely slow ride, which was very hard on the bikes. We will not be participating in this next year unless we are put at the front. This was expressed to the organizers of the event.
- 4. Warren Ballard gave an update on the HOG rally in August. With only one month to go, things are moving along very quickly. We have 317 registered to date, but there is an anticipated goal of 700. People who have volunteered will be contacted shortly. It looks to be a wonderful rally, with all sorts of activities planned, including 3 local rides, one to Cypress Bowl, one to the Deeley Museum, and one to Harrison. Anyone who may be interested in leading any of these rides, please contact Dan Code.